
139th Anniversary of Lennoxville United Church - 2015 

  

Lennoxville United Church celebrated its 139th Anniversary on Sunday, January 25th, 2015. The meaningful Church 

service and interesting historical perspective offered by Reverend Jim Potter in his Sermon reminded us of the blessings 

that we enjoy as congregants in this historical building.  

During the service, Treasurer A. Jackson Noble and his brother David participated in the dedication of a Bible and 

Stand originally presented by their late mother to Sangster Memorial in 1958 in memory of their maternal grandparents 

Upon the closure of that Church in 1966 the items were presented to Stanstead South United Church where they 

remained until Stanstead South closed this past year. The gift from Stanstead South United was made by Mr. David 

Drew and was dedicated “to the Glory of God and in loving memory of Mr. and Mrs. Allison Jackson by their daughter, 

the original donor, Mrs. E. Beatrice Jackson”, beloved mother of Jack and David. 

Following the service we gathered in fellowship to enjoy a delicious Anniversary Cake, cupcakes, ice cream and hot 

and cold beverages under the convenorship of Isobel Sarrasin. 


